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WELCOME TO TT2!
WOW! It's here- Season 5 at Tumbletown 2! This year will be the best
year yet and we so thrilled you have joined us. This year, we will be

posting a monthly newsletter to our website so you can get in the know
on all things TT2. Any new updates for the month will be located here,

so please take a minute and familiarize yourself with this month's
happenings. 

With the rise in cases in Troup County, we at TT2 are doing everything
we can to maintain a safe environment. As a reminder, we are following
CDC recommendations in fighting the spread of COVID-19 this year. See

our procedures below to make sure you are ready for the first day of
classes. 

COVID-19 PROTOCOLS

Only students are allowed in the gym. We kindly ask parents to wait
outside on the landing at drop off/pick up. 

Masks are optional but encouraged! 

Hand sanitizer is required upon entry into the gym. 

Frequent use of sanitizing treatments in between classes. 



Cheer Corner!

As a reminder of our cheer dress
code, we ask that all cheer students

arrive in t shirts, athletic shorts,
cheer shoes (or tennis shoes), no
jewelry, and hair secured in tight

ponytail. 

FIND A STORE NEAR YOU

W W W . T U M B L E T O W N 2 . C O M

VISIT TUMBLETOWN2.COM 
FOR MORE INFORMATION

SEE "RECREATIOAL CHEER" ON
WEBSITE FOR MORE INFO

Dance Corner!

As a reminder of our dance dress
code, we ask that all dance

students arrive in leotard, tights,
dance shoes (depends on class),

and hair secured in tight ponytail or
bun. 

SEE "RECREATIOAL DANCE" ON
WEBSITE FOR MORE INFO

Gymnastics Corner!

As a reminder of our gymnastics
dress code, we ask that all gym

students arrive in leotards, tight
shorts (optional), no shoes, no

jewelry, and hair secured in tight
ponytail. 

SEE "RECREATIOAL GYMNASTICS"
ON WEBSITE FOR MORE INFO


